County of Milwaukee

Office of the Sheriff

David A Clarke, Jr.

Sheriff

To: Marina Dimitrijevic, Supervisor, Chairwoman
Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors

From: Richard R. Schmidt, Inspector
Milwaukee County Office of the Sheriff

Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2014

Re: Memorandum of Understanding between the Milwaukee County Sheriff's
Office and the Milwaukee County House of Correction for the use of the
Milwaukee County Sheriff's Office Training Academy

REQUEST

The Milwaukee County House of Correction requests the use of the Milwaukee County
Sheriff's Office Training Academy.

BACKGROUND

The 2014 budget maintains the responsibility for the Training Academy with the Office of
the Sheriff. The Sheriff's Office was asked to develop an agreed upon plan by April 1,
2014, which outlines an agreement for the House of Correction to use the training
academy for its training needs. A written agreement between the House of Correction and
the Sheriff's Office was reached and is attached to this document.

) idt, Inspector
Milwaukee County Office of the Sheriff




